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TxDOT EXTENDS I-30 RAMP CLOSURES TO THE WEEK OF OCT. 10

Oct. 7, 2022

ATLANTA — Texas Department of Transportation officials announced the closures at the eastbound 1-30 exit 212
and the eastbound entrance ramp 212 at Spur 74, between Hooks and Leary, will extend into the week of Oct.
10.

Eastbound traffic needing access to Spur 74 will be directed to use Exit 208 at FM 560 in Hooks. Both the
westbound entrance and exit ramps will be open during the construction. Motorists are reminded to be aware of
workers in the area.

For media inquiries please contact Jeff Williford at Jeff. Williford@txdot.gov or (903) 510-9267.



